
 

Public Notice 

Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission  
  

The Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission of the Town of Andover at their regular meeting 

held on January 12th, 2021 received the following application: 

 

• IWWC 20-34: Joseph Theroux (Agent) on behalf of Ronald and Joan Churney (Property 

Owners), 110 Cone Rd (Andover, CT), application for temporary wetlands crossings for a 

timber harvest. 

 

 

The Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission of the Town of Andover at their regular meeting 

held on January 12th, 2021 approved the following application: 

 

• IWWC 20-33: Jeff Miner, 97 Lakeside Drive (Andover, CT), application to reconstruct a 

seawall and remove a dock along Andover Lake, and to construct a patio in the Andover Lake 

Upland Review Area. 

 
 

Petitions/Appeals Process:  

Public comment on pending applications is limited to the public hearing.  Per the Town of Andover Inland 

Wetlands and Watercourses Regulation, a hearing can be requested by filing a petition within 14 days of receipt 

of such application; citizen petitions for a public hearing related to the above applications must be submitted no 

later than January 26th, 2021.  The petition must be signed by at least 25 persons who are age 18 years or older 

and reside within the Town of Andover.   Petitions should be submitted electronically via e-mail to 

buildingadmin@andoverct.org and wetlands@andoverct.org.    

 

 Questions:  

If you have any questions regarding the above notice, please contact the Andover Wetlands Agent at 860-742-

7305 or email wetlands@andoverct.org.      
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